
 
 
 

PUBLIC HOUSING NOTICE 2011-01 
 
 
TO:  All Local Housing Authorities 
 
From:  Lizbeth Heyer, Acting Associate Director of Public Housing 

and Rental Assistance 
 
DATE:  January 22, 2011 
 
RE:  Weather Emergency 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The weather forecast indicates extreme cold through early next week.  We encourage you 
to check on your residents, particularly senior citizens throughout the coming days to 
ensure that they have adequate heat and hot water as well as other necessary supports.  We 
also encourage you to open up your community rooms to provider shelter for your 
residents that need extra support.   Please also coordinate with your local emergency 
management system if you are able to offer assistance to others in your local community.  
Thank you. 


